



Incident Logistics Subcommittee Meeting Notes: January 27, 2021 (1300-1400 MT)

MEMBERS – Attended YES or NO

Yes	Chris Alford (NPS)	Yes	Dan Froelich (IAFC)	Yes	Aaren Nellen (FS)
Yes	Annie Benoit (NWCG IPD Liaison)	No	Jimmy Grimes (NASF)	Yes	Heath Cota (IPSC Liaison)
No	Erin Burkhammer (NWCG Training Liaison)	No	Todd Johnson (BLM)	Yes	Stu Rodeffer (FS)
No	Mike Burkholder (NASF)	No	Brian Kruger (NPS)	No	John Wall (NASF)
No	Cameron Crisp (FS)	Yes	Eric Martinez (FS)	Yes	Sue Zahn (FS)
No	Deb Fleming (NWCG Coordinator)	Yes	Kate Morris (Admin Staff - FS)		

	Topic	Action Item #	Presenter	Notes	Action/Decision
1	Roll Call and Last Meeting Minutes Review		ILSC	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Reviewed October 28, 2020 minutes 	
2	Review LSC1 and ALSC competency		ILSC	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> The ILSC reviewed whether LSC1 and ALSC would maintain competency for each other. Annie will figure out what paperwork is needed to request the change to 310-1. A transition plan will need to be in place 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Yes, they will maintain each other Chris will send a response to the requester of the question
3	IPD Comments from the Web			<ul style="list-style-type: none"> In review of a statement on the BCMG IPD There is concern that two statements within the BCMG IPD elude to working with National Contracts. The concern is that BCMG's are not trained to work with the National Contracts to include but not limited to Mobile Showers and Caterers. Statement #1 – “manages all” From Sue - the BCMG cannot sign National Resource invoices – must be a FACIL or above Statement #2 – consensus to leave the statement that includes “coordinate” alone 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Remove the “all” from “manages all” Chris to send out the spreadsheet to the committee with the IPD comments

3	IPD Comments from the Web cont.		ILSC	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • ORDM IPD – in response to the to the ORDM generating IROC reports • Stu – what happens if the ORDM is virtual – the report needs to exist somewhere in hard copy • One alternative – “Generate IROC reports and make available to all section leads, IMT members, or the DOCL as requested” 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Kate to come up with a couple alternative statements and email to the group re: IROC reports • BCMG wording
4	SECL			<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • SECL – there may be sensitive matters that may need to go straight to the IC and keep the LSC in the loop • Sue – some fires are ordering private security due to limited availability of SEC1’s • Chris has reviewed the proposal for the new SECL position and reviewed it with the committee • Are we ready to push the SECL to the IPSC parent committee for movement forward? • Stu – A taskbook and verbiage exists in FEMA. Look at the All Hazard language instead of re-inventing the wheel. Need to be specific on security vs. law enforcement. Security for the incident under logistics. Law Enforcement under operations.. There is a big difference.. Security and LE have separate duties • Heath – some changes for SEC2 as well. We need to talk about reworking the security structure • Chris – is the committee in agreement to do something different for the SEC position – YES. Add SECL • Will look in to what FEMA is doing and changing the quals for one or two of the positions • Will work on how the flow and org chart looks. Work on the verbiage for the proposal 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Stu and Chris to go through next week with Heath • Look at Security and LE as different roles and functions
5	Other Items			<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Conversation on LSC training and succession planning. • Sue – having a qualified Logs Chief with no lower qualifications may not be able to fill in as a FDUL or FACL for example. • FACL and SPUL are the two Units with the most accountability – need to have training and know the policies and procedures • Stu – succession planning may have been a factor in removing FACL as a requirement to move up to LSC2/LSC1 • FDUL – the exam is tied to the old food service contract 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • February agenda item – put FACL back into the LSC prerequisites

- | | | | | | |
|--|--|--|--|---|--|
| | | | | <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Annie reported that part of the IPD effort is to align more with FEMA. There are 27 positions that are considered All Hazard and Logistics has 11. • Annie has sent out an email regarding Wildland specific endorsements for Logistics. Go through the IPD's and pull out statements that are Wildland specific and then create a Wildland endorsement • Sue to help Annie with identifying the Wildland statements vs. the All Hazard. Should take an hour or less • LSC3 discussion – long term project and offline discussions | |
|--|--|--|--|---|--|

Next Conference Call

Date: 2/24/21

Time: 1000 PDT